ADDENDUM

I talked with Tom Fazio today with regard to our progress and some of the information that would be needed for the purpose of meeting with the P & Z Commission. He reports the following:

- 1. The new design is nearly complete and will possibly be mailed by this weekend.
- 2. I instructed him to mail it to Dave Canfield in order for him to contact Dave Thompson to begin work on the design of the excavation of our water reservoir and other ponds in the flood safety zone. He has advised that he will indicate contours that will be built on greens, tees, fairways, etc. in the flood zone area.
- 3. He will also get us a copy of the property contour map in the scale of one inch to 50 feet for presentation at the P & Z meeting.
- 4. He has asked that we check the possibility of locating our water generous between the first and tenth holes with Mopus Brook flowing in and out. This would allow us to excavate usable material for filling in the swamp area and other places. It would also alleviate the problem of scattering unusable material from the swamp.
- 5. I will be seeing the Fazios on vacation next week and Tom advises he expects to have the final design, the engineering plans and the specifications available for contract bidding purposes March 1 or a few days after.